REQUEST FOR BIDS - CRS -2P Asphalt Oil
OIL SPECIFICATIONS

The City of Marceline is requesting sealed bids for approximately 24,000 gallons of CRS -2P asphalt oil.
The product is to be delivered and pumped into the city storage tank located at 500 West Broadway,
Marceline, MO. Each tanker load is not to exceed 6,000 gallons.

The City reserves the right to accept and or reject any or all bids submitted and to request additional
information from any and or all bidders. Furthermore, the bid selected will be from the bidder which, in
the opinion of the Council, submits the bid that best meets the needs of the City. Bids will be accepted
until 3:00 pm CST, April 20, 2021. Bids must be marked “0Oil”, and may be mailed/left at, The City of
Marceline, 116 N Main Street USA Marceline MO, 64658 For additional information or questions contact
Ed Ewigman at ed.ewigman@marcelinemo.us or 660.413.3050
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